Report on Ligament Regeneration

1s 2008 Paper of the Year

Philip J. Brown, Kristofer D. Sinclair, and Charles Kenneth
(Ken) Webb published “Capillary Channel Polymer Fibers as
Structural Templates for Ligament Regeneration” in the December
2008 issue of AATCC Review. The paper was selected as the best
peer reviewed paper published in the journal that year and the
authors were honored with the J. William Weaver Award for
their contributions to textile science literature.

Philip J. Brown earned a BSc Hons in textile chemistry and a
PhD from the University of Leeds. Brown began his career in 1990
as a research assistant at the department of textile industries at the
University of Leeds, sponsored by the Ministry of Defense. He was
a postdoctoral research fellow for the department of color chem-
istry at the University of Leeds from 1991 to 1995. In 1995, he
joined Heriot-Watt University as a teaching and research fellow. In
1997, Brown became a lecturer at the School of Textile Industries
at the University of Leeds. He is currently an associate professor at
the School of Materials Science and Engineering at
Clemson University.

Brown joined AATCC in 2002. He served as vice-chair and
is the current chair of the Materials Interest Group. He is also a
member of the Fiber Society. Brown has published four books
and monographs, and 20 peer-reviewed papers. In 1989, he won
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the Textile Institute's Young Fibre Scientist of the Year award. He
won a Clemson Laptop Faculty award in 2004 and a J.J. Lyons
Distinguished Teacher Award for the School of Materials Science
at Clemson University in 2005. Brown also received an Award for
Faculty Excellence from the Clemson University Board of Trustees
in 2005. Brown's textile science poster presentation teams have
won prizes at the National Textile Center Forum—second prize in
2005 and first prize in 2006.

Charles Kenneth (Ken) Webb holds a BS in Agricultural
and Biological Engineering from Clemson University and a PhD
in Bioengineering from the University of Utah. He is currently an
assistant professor in the department of bioengineering at
Clemson University.

Webb is a member of the Society for Biomaterials. He has
published 18 peer-reviewed papers.

Kristofer D. Sinclair holds a BS from the University of South
Carolina, USA. He began his career as a high school science
teacher in 1999. He is currently engaged as a graduate student
research assistant at Clemson University.

Sinclair joined AATCC in 20086, and is also a member of the
Society for Biomaterials. He has published two peer-reviewed
papers, both in AATCC Review.
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